
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Cougar Chronicle 

September 15, 2010 

Christ’s Love  

Calls Us -  

Share the 

Message 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Wed Sept 15 
12 pm Early Out 
 
Sat Sept 18 
9:15 am 
Volleyball at 
Redwood 
 
Sun Sept 19 
8 & 10:30 am 
Worship 
 
Sun Sept 19 
9:15 am  
Sunday School 
 
Mon Sept 20 
School Picture Day 
 
Mon Sept 20 
6:30 pm PTF meets 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome New Student:  We welcome a new student to our school today.  He is Ryan 
Brockette in 7th grade.  His parents are Lewis and Shannon Brockette.  Ryan has three 
younger siblings, Ben, John, and Elizabeth.  Welcome Ryan! 
 
Volleyball:  The Cougar volleyball team will travel to Redwood Falls this Saturday for 
their annual “fun” tournament.  Our first game is at 9:15 AM.  Players should arrive at 
8:45 AM - (note: this is a change from the email sent out Tuesday).  The tournament is 
held at the Redwood High School.  A schedule and map is available on our website 
under Latest News. 
 
Shrine Circus:  The third and fourth grade students have been invited by the Marshall 
Shrine Club to be their guests and attend the Shrine Circus in Willmar this Saturday, 
September 18th.  All expenses have been paid by the Marshall Shrine Club except for 
food.  Buses will leave West Side at 8:00 AM and return about 1:30 PM.  A permission 
form was sent home on Monday.  Please return as soon as possible. 
 
Kindergarten Open House Contest:  This year’s Kindergarten Open House contest 
was to guess the number of M&M pretzel candies in a container.  Thanks to all who took 
part in our contest -- but of course we can have only ONE winner and that person is 
JESS ONKEN-former Samuel Lutheran student.  Jess guessed that there were 163 
candies and the actual number was 161.  Verification of the results was done by the 
“counting firm” of MF and K (Mrs. Festerling and Kindergartners).  
 
School Pictures:  School pictures will be taken next Monday, September 20th.  Pre-K 
1st year students will have their pictures taken on Tuesday, October 19th.  Picture forms 
for individual pictures and the all-school picture were sent home last week.  Extra forms 
are available if you have misplaced yours. 
 
County Fair Receipts:  Please begin saving your County Fair receipts dated September 
1, 2010 – March 31, 2011.  Samuel school receives one point for every dollar spent.  
These points are redeemed for school supplies and equipment. 
 
PTF:  The first PTF (Parents, Teachers, and Friends) meeting will take place Monday, 
September 20th at 6:30 PM.  The purpose of the PTF is to support and promote Samuel 
Lutheran School.  All parents, teachers and friends of Samuel are invited and 
encouraged to attend and become members. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthdays  
this  
month!! 
 
Rebekah Swanson 
- 24 



Save Those Sunny D UPC’s:  You have the opportunity to help each of the classrooms get 20 free books.  
All you have to do is buy Sunny D and send the UPC’s to your student’s teacher by October 8 .  It takes 20 
UPC’s for a classroom to get 20 free books.  UPC’s from the following bottles are eligible: 
 3 liter, 2 liter, 1 liter,128 ounce, 96 ounce, 64 ounce, 48 ounce, or 16 ounce bottles 
 6.75 ounce, 6 pack, 8 pack, or 24 pack outer wraps 
 6.75 ounce or12 pack card board case 
 11.3 ounce, 6 pack, or 24 pack outer wraps 
 12 ounce, 12 pack, or 24 pack cans outer wraps 
The following individual bottle UPC’s are not valid: 
 6.75 ounce, 11.3 ounce, or 8 ounce cans;  12 ounce cans 


